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8th October 2020 
 
 

 
Dear BGA Member 
 
BGA 2020 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING:  4TH NOVEMBER 2020 AT 4.00 PM 
 
As you are aware, the 2020 AGM was deferred from the Annual Conference in June owing to the 
Coronavirus Pandemic and will now take place online via Webex on Wednesday 4th November at 4.00 
pm in order that we may comply with the current COVID-19 restrictions.  It will be followed by a 
lecture on “Hinkley Point C Earthworks – Slope Protection” by David Lindfield and Claire Howell of 
Bam Ritchies.   
 
In the meantime, I enclose the following for your information: 
 

1 Agenda for 2020 AGM 
2 Minutes of 2019 AGM 
3 Chairman’s Report for 2019 
4 Association’s Accounts for 2019 and Budget for 2021 
5 Notice of subscriptions for 2021 
6 Results of the Election held in June 2020 for three Committee members 

 
Members may submit questions for “Any Other Business”  in advance of the AGM to the Hon 
Secretary, Nicholas Armstrong (n.armstrong@fugro.com), no later than midnight on Wednesday 28th 
October 2020. 
 
Advance Registration is required.  Booking instructions for the AGM and Lecture will be available via 
the BGA and ICE website shortly. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
SHELAGH FLEMING 
ICE Secretariat for the BGA 
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